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	The Nathan A. Womack Surgical Society
University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill



CALL FOR ABSTRACTS/CASE PRESENTATIONS

Under the new format, we are welcoming abstracts from Womack members as well as resident trainees. Please be advised that while the time you will be allotted is 15 minutes, the presentation must take up no more than 10 of these minutes to ensure that we will have sufficient time for Q&A afterwards. 
Abstracts must be submitted electronically and be received by no later than April 26, 2013.  

Please submit your abstract to debbie_alberti@med.unc.edu
	NAME:

ABSTRACT/CASE PRESENTATION TITLE:




Please provide abstract on separate page

Our AV support staff will be prepared to support presentations made in Powerpoint on a standard CD. If your presentation needs alternative support, please call Debbie Alberti at (919) 966-3392 or email her at debbie_alberti@med.unc.edu
Department of Surgery, University of North Carolina School of Medicine

Burnett-Womack Building, Campus Box 7212, Chapel Hill, NC 27599-7212 
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